
Good Morning Families, 

 

This week will be much like last week.  I am starting a different Spelling pack so we will continue 

with it as we finish out the year.  Thank you for all those that are attending the Zoom meetings! 

I hope the math lessons are helpful for students when they are completing their work.  I am 

sending some reteaching worksheets this week so students can go over the concepts from the 

new lessons we have done.  

 

I hope everyone is staying healthy and safe!  Please call, text, email, or ask during the Zoom 

meetings if you have any questions or concerns.  Please use your discretion as far as what 

work your child does.  If it is too much, you can scale back, or if your child needs more there are 

so many options online.  

 

Thank you for all your hard work in supporting your child! 

 

Mrs. Heslip 

480-215-1003 


